
We can’t wait to meet you and welcome you to
your elementary school community!

Kinderfair is an annual school event dedicated to
supporting a positive transition to school for our upcoming
kindergarten students and their caregivers. You will be
invited to:

Participate in activities with your child
Meet and interact with school staff
Familiarize yourself with the school 
Ask questions
Connect with educators who will support your child's
educational journey

KINDERFAIR 2025

Please note: Dates and times are subject to change, please contact the school prior to
attending.


